
Dear Yeşim and all, 
  
    I would like to firstly thank my nominator Adarsh BU for   graciously nominating me for 

the NomCom position and I appreciate everyone who has supported my nomination. I am 

honoured to be nominated for this important position. I cordially accept the nomination for 

the position of ALAC delegate to the NomCom from APRALO. 

   I believe the role of nomcom is a unique one that requires experience within ICANN, 

internet ecosystem and beyond.My several years in association with APRALO as well as 

ICANN of learning and engagement in various capacity as Fellow, ATLAS 

ambassador,APRALO mentoring process etc, would enable me to serve,work and stand 

shoulder to shoulder with present leaders to achieve the APRALOs mission and vision of 

the community,by the community,for the community.It is not only an opportunity but also 

a responsibility to me to be nominated for this position and I will act with respect of ICANN 

bylaws. 

 

Best regards, 

Priyatosh Jana 

 


